
-----Original Message-----
From: Andrea Bodo [mailto:afbodo@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 8:06 AM 
To: Michael Behrendt 
Cc: external forward for acorrow 
Subject: to the HOC re #19 Main St application 

To the members of the HOC: 
From : Andrea Bodo 

A Boulevard defined is a large wide street that usually runs through a large city. 

The Histori c District on Main Street is a 2 lane road running into a small quaint downtown. It would be unfortunate to 
create a "boulevard" to accommodate a large commercial parking lot in the focal point of the Historic District, Red 
Tower. 

The HOC carefully considered the two entries for #18 Main St and was unfortunately turned over by the ZBA. This 
application for appeal was not carefully reviewed by the ZBA and approved without carefully reviewing the video of the 
discussion of the HDC meeting. This overturning of the HDC decision was an unfortunate mistake. 

Historically, homes built in the 1800's had one access . Today's requests for 2 driveways and boulevards is not consistent 
with a National Register Historic District. 

Respectfully, 

Andrea 


